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Professor David Ballew, Chair
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South Dakota School of Mines and Technology
Rapid City, South Dakota 57701

Dear David:

Don Small wrote to me recently with a suggestion which I quote here in
full:

I betieve that Sections could be strengthened and
comnunications improved if Governors were explicitly
requested to report and conduct discussions at their
Sectional meetings on MAA studies (for example: the
report on the Calculus Articulation Panel, report of
Teacher Training Recommendations). Maybe each Section
could provide its Governor with a program slot for
reporting on and discussing issues of concern to the
National MAA.

Perhaps this might be added to the agenda of the Committee on Sections for
discussion and action.

Hope to see you in New Orleans.

Sincerety,

Lynn Arthur Steen
President
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